Visit of Delegation from the Royal Society, London
A delegation from the Royal Society, London, visited JNCASR on Tuesday, 5th November 2024 to discuss the role of the JNCASR in the development of Indian R&D and our insight into opportunities related to UK-India scientific partnerships.
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Image (Left to Right): Prof. Eswaramoorthy, Dean, AA, Prof. N. S. Vidhyadhiraja, Dean, F&E, Prof. G. U. Kulkarni, President, JNCASR, Prof. K. R. Sreenivas, Dean, R&D, Professor Alison Noble, Society’s Foreign Secretary, Mr Ian Wiggins, Director of International Affairs and Dr. K. Panneer Selvam, Coordinator, R&D and F&E

The team also met Prof. C. N. R. Rao, FRS, Linus Pauling Research Professor & Honorary President, JNCASR.
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